
 
 
 
 

January 20, 2003 
 
 
 
Dear : 
 
 
 Please join me at the Governor’s Mansion on February 6, 2003, as we celebrate 
Mississippi’s accomplishment of becoming the first state in the nation with Internet-
accessible computers in every public classroom.   
 
 Your support has been instrumental to the state’s success.  The public-private 
partnership formed to accomplish this goal is one of the largest, successful partnerships 
ever.  This project not only shows to the world that Mississippi can attain unprecedented 
goals, but also education is our top priority and we mean business. 
 
 Mississippi’s schoolchildren are the real winners from the success of this 
initiative.  Whether they are in Boonville, Benoit, or Bay St. Louis, our children have 
access to the greatest resource the world has ever known in their classroom.  These 
students will learn more and prepare for tomorrow’s jobs better than ever before. 
 
 We will begin with a press conference at the Governor’s Mansion at 4:30 P.M. 
with a reception following.  Please reply to Ms. Cora Gee at 601-359-6420 or via email 
cgee@governor.state.ms.us. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
   RONNIE MUSGROVE 


